
Submitter: Jennifer Harris 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2738 

Hello, 

 

My family and I have been users of Portland International Raceway for 30+ years.   

 

The study that was done at Portland International Raceway in 2017 regarding lead 

levels, found that the concentrations were below levels that would cause harm to the 

public. 

 

PIR is an important part of Portland’s recreational opportunities.  Making a hasty 

decision banning lead fuel at PIR without properly looking into lead fuel use in all 

aspects of our state would be a poor decision. 

 

Please vote No on House Bill 2738 

 

Jennifer Harris 

 


